Historical publication applicants sought

The Alaska Historical Commission is seeking applicants for the next cycle of its historical research and publications program.

Projects must begin after July 1, 1982 and be concluded by June 15, 1983. In order to be considered at the July 1982 meeting of the commission, completed applications must be received in commission offices before 4:30 p.m. April 30, 1982. Funding of approved projects is contingent upon legislative appropriations.

Grants have been available in past fiscal years for research or publication projects which contribute to the knowledge and understanding of Alaska's history, Past projects have included research for and publication of archaeological studies, biographies, directories, and community and topical histories.

The commission does not fund film-making or other audio-visual projects. Awards are made to individuals, organizations, and government agencies. Past grants have ranged from several hundred dollars to several thousand dollars.

Additional information and application packets may be obtained by writing to the Alaska Historical Commission, Suite 207, Old City Hall, 524 West 4th Avenue, Anchorage 99501, or by calling 274-6222.